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May 7, 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Mackenzie Graduate: 
 
It is with pride and excitement that we extend an invitation to William Lyon Mackenzie’s 
2018 Commencement ceremony.  
 

 Commencement will be held on Wednesday, June 27, 2018 at 1:00 p.m. at 
Montecassino Hotel & Event Venue, located on the northwest corner of Sheppard 
Avenue W. and Chesswood Drive.  
 

 There is a two-guest maximum for each graduate attending, with tickets available 
for $20 per guest being sold online. Graduates are not required to purchase a 
ticket for themselves. Instructions for purchasing tickets online are included 
on the back of this letter.  Tickets will go on sale online beginning Monday, May 
14th and will be available until Thursday, May 31st.    Tickets are only sold online.  
Students will be called to the office when their tickets are ready for pick up. 
 

 On June 27th graduating students must arrive by 11:30 a.m.  Graduating 
students are expected to be dressed in accordance with the formality of the 
occasion. Caps are complimentary and will be available at the venue for those 
graduates wishing to wear one.  Gowns will not be provided. 
 

 Parking is available at Montecassino Hotel & Event Venue as well as overflow 
parking at Chesswood Arena down the street; however we encourage car pooling 
where possible since parking is limited.   
 

 Photography during the ceremony will not be permitted due to fire regulations. We 
have hired a professional photographer to take photos of students walking across 
the stage. The photographs taken at Commencement will be posted to the 

website http://www.edgephotos.ca/ where families and students can download 

images at no cost or order prints. To enter the site, use the password 
WNMP181CB. The images will be posted one week after Commencement and for 
the month of July 2018. 

 
We look forward to celebrating this special occasion with our graduates and their families.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
The W.L. Mackenzie C.I. Commencement Committee 

WILLIAM LYON MACKENZIE 
COLLEGIATE INSTITUTE 
 

20 Tillplain Road, North York, Ontario M3H 5R2 
 

Tel: (416) 395-3330 

Fax: (416) 395-4453 

http://www.edgephotos.ca/

